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14. FIRE DEPARTMENT REVIEW

The project will not result in the construction or modification of any structures, and no new fire protection systems or 
hydrants will be required.  The existing hydrant will be relocated inline with its supply pipe.  We anticipate that review 
by the Fire Department will not be required for this project.


